
1K Christmas Party 

Dear parents 

On Thursday 17th December we will be having our class Christmas party. 

The children will have their lunch as usual, but in the afternoon we will be having 
party snacks and games. 

We are asking if every child can bring in a party contribution: crisps/biscuits/
cakes/cocktail sausages. Could all food please be packaged, no home cooked 
food. 

Due to food storage issues, could all food please be brought in on the 
morning of the party. 

 

Thank you very much for your support 

 

Mr Kendrick 
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